
 
 

 

 
                          MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2020-06-04-066 

 

TO   :  PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY 

                          DIVISIONS, SPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES  

CC   : NATIONAL OFFICERS AND BOARD OF GOVERNORS  

SUBJECT   : PAYMENT REFUND FROM THE 113TH ANNUAL CONVENTION  

DATE    : JUNE 04, 2020  

 

Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 
 
In connection with the Memorandum No. 055 regarding the postponement of the 
113th PMA Annual Convention, the PMA Organizing Committee in concurrence with 
the PMA National Officers and Board of Governors has approved to REFUND all 
payments of the annual convention registration, the hotel accommodations, the 
souvenir programs, the booth exhibitors, and the sponsors (Board Resolution No. 
207). 
 
For inquiries and assistance, kindly contact Ms. Arlin Morales of the PMA 
Secretariat, at telephone numbers 89297361 and 09454922000.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding and we do hope to continue our 
partnership with you in the future events.  Stay safe, everyone! 
 
Truly yours,  

 
 
BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD  
PMA Vice-President  
Overall Chairperson  
113th Annual Convention and Scientific Meetings  
 
Noted by:  
 

 
RICARDO A. BATAC, MD    JOSE P. SANTIAGO JR., MD 
Secretary General     President  

 


